
 invites you to show your 
respect, love and support for our Veterans. Please 
consider helping us by sending Valentine’s Day 
messages to those who have served.  

Create Letters, Artwork & Messages of thanks

All valentines can be dropped off at our District 
Office, 7293 Buckley Road, Suite 201, N. Syracuse 
or your school’s District Office to be picked up 
by February 5th

Contact Donna Gomez, District Director
at gomezd@nyassembly.gov or Call (315)452-1115



A special  
THANK YOU  THANK YOU  

to all of our brave  
veterans.

These cards were provided by   

Assemblyman Al Stirpe  Assemblyman Al Stirpe  
and colored by local students.and colored by local students.

If we can be of help on any community issues, please
contact my district office at:

7293 Buckley Road, Suite 201 | N. Syracuse, NY 13212
315-452-1115 | StirpeA@nyassembly.gov

Happy  
Valentine’s 

Day!
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